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Marek Jarnicki passed away in January 2024. He had been a member of
the Editorial Committee of Annales Polonici Mathematici since 2004, and
in the period 2006–2014 he served as one of two editors-in-chief. Here we
publish a memorial article written by his long-term friend and collaborator
Peter Pflug.
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